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On October 19, 2019 the KT
District will have its annual
Fall Rally where members of
Key Club can come together
to enjoy incredible rides, visit
Dollywood shops, and have a
short meeting for upcoming
events and the DCON theme
reveal! It is an exciting day
for only $50.00 with a meal
voucher, t-shirt, and
discounted ticket!For
payment options check out
ktkey.org or email me!

It is August, so you know
what that means! It is time
for school where you can
spread the word of Key Club
in your schools. This is where
you can begin your meetings,
help new members get a feel
of what to expect, and have
enough time to introduce
yourselves with ice breakers.
Have a great time and stress
free beginning of your school
year!
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On September 21, 2019 at the Collegedale Public Library, we will be holding
the 2019-2020 officer training! This is a great way to come together with
other officers in the division where everyone can learn more about their
positions as well as ask any questions about how to lead meetings or how to
efficiently keep communication with your board. This event will be from
2:00-4:00, and snacks and drinks will be provided. Everyone is welcome
because we will have a small service project and meeting to discuss
important events before we dive into learning about the positions. Please
RSVP to Cyndi@ktkey.org as soon as you possibly can!

If you have any questions about the location, date, or anything in general
please feel free to ask because it would be truly wonderful to have a great
attendance of clubs at this training session! All you would need to bring is
pencil and paper to take notes and a great attitude!




The Kentucky Tennessee District
Project is the Ronald McDonald
House! Lucky for us, there is a

= = Ronald McDonald House located
in our own division in the heart
of Chattanooga! The RMDH is a
great organization that helps
families in need, and you can

i

help by cooking meals with your

club at the RMDH, collect pop

tabs for fundraisers, or bring

Wish-list items. Make sure you

schedule ahead with the house
manager!

UNICEF is one of Key Club's preferred charities that focuses on Maternal

Neonatal Tetanus, and an exciting way to raise money for this organization

is their annual trick or treat boxes. All you have to do is collect your boxes

after Labor Day, and you can raise money all throughout October! If you

want to make this fundraiser truly fun, you can take this out with you while

you trick or treat, whether it is with friends, family, or other Key Club

members. This is a great fundraiser with an international goal of $3 Million!

The Youth Opportunities Fund
is a grant given to Key Clubs or
Key Club members to help
serve the world through
service projects. The
application date begins on
September 1st, 2019, and ends
on October 15th, 2019 at

11:59PM EST.
If you need additional materials, you can order them from the Key Club This is an excellent grant that
Store online, or at 1-800-KIWANIS. If you have any questions about how to will help with any large service
order boxes, what to do if they come in late, or where to send funds, feel project, and if you have any
free to email me with anything! questions feel free to ask!

Applications are ONLINE!!!
— — https://www.keyclub.org/yout
' =N XL T h-opportunities-fund/

September

9/1 YOF Applications open

9/21 Officer Training

October

10/1 Annual Dues are Payable
10/11 Fall Rally Registration
Deadline

10/15 YOF Application Deadline
10/19 Dollywood Fall Rally (Pigeon
Forge, TN)

November

Do you have an outstanding Key Club sponsor that you 11/4-11/8 Key Club Week

believe deserves an award? Look no further! Every year DEEEmiEs

. . . . . 12/1 Annual Dues become
the KT District awards and recognizes Kiwanis Clubs Delinquent
that support our Key Clubs. In order to be considered

for the award, your Kiwanis Club MUST complete the February

nomination form on the district website NO LATER iﬁtpir;';aei: clubs become

THAN August 17th! The form can be submitted through 2/20 DCON Registration Deadline
mail, email, or fax. March

3/20-3/22 DCON (Lexington, KY)



Has your club been
struggling with the numbers
of attendance? A fun idea to
spark growth can be an ice
cream social! Any type of
event where new Key
Clubbers can mingle and get
to know other members
without having to worry
about Key Club duties while
still being with their Key
Club family creates a warm
welcome to new members!

Do not forget that each club
needs to submit a monthly
report every month!All you
have to do is go onto the
Kentucky Tennessee
website (ktkey.org) and
simply fill out the form
under the resources
section.

If you have any trouble or
questions, feel free to email
me at Cyndi@ktkey.org in
order to turn in your
reports on time to keep the
KT District up to date, and
taking a step closer to
winning awards at DCON
and ICON!
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Join us in this year's District Convention at the Marriott Griffin Gate
Resort and Spa in Lexington, Kentucky from March 20-22!!! Start
thinking about attending as soon as possible because this is an event that
you most definitely do not want to miss! Show off your talents through
the talent show, essay contest, and oratorical contest! How about
meeting new friends from all ends of the Kentucky Tennessee District? If
that doesn't excite you, then try the District Dance! While there are
conventional activities like caucus sessions, workshops, and voting in the
House of Delegates, there is enough variety to give anyone an amazing
time! Be on the lookout for this year's theme at the Dollywood Fall Rally
this October, and for more information in future newsletters.

Show your Key Club spirit through your schools and community during Key
Club Week! When and what is this? During the first week of November (Nov.
4-8) Key Clubs internationally will show what Key Club truly is about:
service!

Day 1: Show your K in every way - Wear as much Key Club gear as you can!
Even try Key Club colors! Put up banners around your school!

Day 2: Kudos to the Key Players - Recognize and show appreciation to

faculty and Kiwanis advisors

Day 3: Dare to Care - Focus on one of Key Club's preferred charities
(UNICEF, March of Dimes, and Children's Miracle Network)

Day 4: Random Acts of Kindness - Challenge all of your members to do AT
LEAST one random act of kindness

Day 5: Connect the K's - Hold a joint Kiwanis Family Activity with Kiwanis,
Builders, Circle K, K-Kids, and Aktion Clubs.



